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Diary dates for the Summer Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

22.06.2021 

Cancelled – now online – letter 

to follow 

New Reception parents’ 

meeting (possibly face-to-face) 

6 o’clock start 

23.06.2021 

Cancelled – now online – letter 

to follow 

New Nursery parents’ meeting 

(possibly face-to-face) 6 

o’clock start 

29.06.21 change of date – we 

hope to have parents in the 

building for this session 

depending on numbers. 

Transition workshop for Yr 6 

children and parents –letter 

sent to parents/carers 

07.07.2021 Warwickshire/Coventry 

Induction Day for Year 6 

children – more details to 

follow 

09.07.2021 Wheelwright Lane whole school 

induction day – more details to 

follow 

09.07.2021 School reports out today 

21.07.2021 School finishes for summer  

– 2 15 close. 
 

Teacher Training Days – Thursday 2nd September 2021 

                             Friday 3rd September 2021 

 

 

 
 

Activities start the week Monday 7th June 
Monday Keyboard                                            1.00 – 

2.30 

Tuesday Football Skills Yr3 & Yr4 12.30-1.00 

Basketball 
 
Reading 
Booster 

Y5 & Y6 
 
    Y5 

3.15-4.15 
 
3.20 – 4.30 

Wednesday Football Skills Y5 & Y6    12.30 - 1.00 

Tennis 
 
Maths Booster 

Y3 &Y4 
 
    Y5 

3.15-4.15 
 
3.20 – 4.30 

Thursday  Maths Booster 
Writing Booster 

    Y5 
    Y5 

3.20 – 4.30 
3.20 – 4.30 

Friday Guitar  1.15 – 2.45 

 

 

 
We are still required to continue with our 

social distancing and face covering practices 

in school. The latest date for review is 19th 

July – school finishes 21st July. Our children 

and staff continue to keep to their bubbles 

too. We know that the virus is on the rise 

again and schools in the area continue to send 

bubbles home as outbreaks continue in the 

Nuneaton and Bedworth area.  

Many of our end of term events have again 

switched to on-line and further information 

will be sent out for individual events.  

Please help us keep our school open by 

following school practices. I know that we are 

all suffering from fatigue but please keep 

going. You have done a tremendous job so far.  

         

 

 
I am pleased to announce that our highly 

successful Transition Programme delivered by 

the Educational Psychology Service for Year 6 

children and their parents/carers will be 

running again this year. Please note that I 

have changed the date to Tuesday 29th June 

(after the 21st June Covid update – fingers 

crossed) in the hope that parents/carers will 

be able to come in to school to meet face-to-

face with our two Education Psychologists. 

There will be an opportunity to hear what the 

E.Ps have to say and to discuss any individual 



concerns you may have. Parents/carers 

session is from 2.15 to 3.15. Please return the 

reply slip on the letter sent out earlier. 

 

 
Year 5 spent a day learning survival techniques 

– just in case they find themselves stranded on 

a desert island like Michael in their class 

reading book (Kensuke’s Kingdom by Michael 

Morpurgo).  

They learnt how to filter water, make a camp 

fire, tie knots, make a secure den and build a 

raft that floats – all in one day. Mrs Conroy, 

Mrs Corbett, Miss Harris and Mr Browne all 

shared their survival skills with the children.  

A super day of learning and it was great to see 

the teamwork between the children – well done 

everyone.  

Mrs Conroy has put a 10 minute film together 

which can be viewed on Year 5 TEAMs. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Year 6 enjoyed sitting outside making models 

of the characters from the play they will 

perform for their end of year school 

production the Tempest. The models have to 

be proportional! 

 

 
 



 
 

Year 1 spent the morning studying the plants 

and animals in the local area. They walked to 

Pro-Logis park and found tadpoles in the pond 

area. They used a chart to help identify the 

different trees in the area – many of the trees 

are Ash tress. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Letters will be coming out this week with 

further detail of our residential week at The 

Manor Adventure in March 2022. We finally 

have all the details and the insurance sorted. 

Please return the slips as soon as possible – 

places will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis. 

 

 

 
 

The school continues to provide emergency 

wraparound care for families. We will be 

reviewing the provision for September over 

the next few weeks. Information will be 

available towards the end of term. 

Thank you to parents/carers who have donated 

many quality toys and games to the wraparound 

club – we are grateful for the donations. We 

are happy to accept further donations, just 

leave them with Mrs Turner at the school 

office. Thank you. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


